
For more information and 

to complete a digital 

referral visit:

The FWPS Highly Capable Program 
provides services to identified 
scholars (typically in math and/or 
English Language Arts) within the 
general education classroom at their 
current home school.

FWPS staff, families, community 
members and scholars may refer a 
K–11 scholar for consideration during 
the referral period of December 1, 
2023 – January 10, 2024 for the 		
2024–25 school year.

Highly Capable
Program 

Referrals accepted 
December 1, 2023 – January 10, 2024

www.fwps.org/highlycapable


